
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Required: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Philpott, KatieKatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov
Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Peters, HalHalPeters@gov.sc.gov
Jones, SheilaSheilaJones@gov.sc.gov

Subject: IQ Module for Boards and Commissions
Location: Conference Room

When: 6/28/2016 10:00:00 AM - 11:00:00 AM

From: Philpott, Katie 
 
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 12:27 PM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca; Peters, Hal; Smith, Austin
 
Subject: Boards and Commissions Application
 
Holly,
 
In working toward going live with our Boards and Commissions IQ module in the coming weeks, we need to review 
our application forms and ensure that all questions are necessary and up-to-date. In addition, our project managers 
have recommended that we include justification for why we are asking each question (legal justification where 
necessary) and develop consent language that constitutes an electronic signature at the end of the online application.
 
I will need a lot of help with this from a legal team perspective. Can I meet with you and Becca to start going over this 
information early this week?
 
Thanks!
 
Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)
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